
Advisory
Rescheduled Meeting of the New Jersey State Board of Education

For Immediate Release Contact: Mike Yaple
Rich Vespucci

Date: October 29, 2013 609-292-1126

Please be advised that the public meeting of the New Jersey State Board of Education, originally scheduled for
Wednesday, November 6, 2013, at the New Jersey Department of Education, 100 Riverview Plaza, Trenton, NJ in
the first floor conference room, has been rescheduled for Wednesday, November 13, 2013 in the same location.

If you have any questions concerning these matters, please contact the State Board Office at 
609-984-6024.

This notice is made pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act (Chapter 231, P.L. 1975)


